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August 22, 2023
Dear Parents, 
I would like to take this opportunity to welcome you into the new 2023-2024 school year! I am so excited to be your child’s first grade teacher.  I am looking forward to meeting you at our Meet your Teacher Night next Tuesday, August 29th, 6:30-7:30 p.m.
A few little tidbits to share with you:We do have our milk break around 10:15 a.m.  The milk that you ordered is for milk break time. Please feel free to pack an extra drink for lunch.  Please notify the office if you would like to sign up for milk if you have not done so, or want to switch white to chocolate. Our weekly special schedule is as follows:
· Tuesday and Friday -  Fine Arts
· Monday and Thursday- Gym 
· Wednesday- Library  **Library books due!!
· Please make sure that your child wears gym shoes on Mondays and Thursday!
I am glad to be partnering with you to make this year an exciting and successful year for your child.  Please make sure your child gets plenty of sleep and wakes up in time to have a nourishing breakfast. This will assure a great start to each and every day.
I will be inviting you by cell phone to sign up for our Classroom REMIND APP. This is a quick way we can connect with important messages via phone. Please fill out the form attached to this letter to the name and cell phone number you would like to include on our REMIND APP. Then please follow the directions on the attached paper to join.  You can also contact me at (708) 423-3078 if your have any questions or concerns.  You can also email me at:MLambert@ahsd125.org.  Please check out our website: www.ahsd125.org   for more information.
		                                                       Yours Truly,	
[bookmark: _GoBack]		                                                      Mrs. Lambert
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